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July 6, 2012

Mr. Stephen Largen
The Post and Courier
4501 Bentley Drive, Apt. 832
Columbia, South Carolina 29210

Dear Stephen,

We have enclosed the records responsive to your Freedom of Information Act request for “all 
correspondence, electronic or otherwise, between the governor’s office and the inspector 
general’s office and between the governor’s office and the commerce department regarding Ian 
Forbes-Jones, Sarah Forbes-Jones and Sarah Antor.”

The following exemption applies to the responsive public records: South Carolina Code Section 
30-4-40(a)(2) (information of a personal nature where the public disclosure thereof would 
constitute unreasonable invasion of personal privacy). Please be advised that names and contact 
information of private citizens who were not involved in the State Inspector General’s 
investigative process have been redacted pursuant to Section 30-4-40(a)(2). If any additional 
responsive records are located, they will be provided to you.

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel


